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Provost and Vice President
for Academic Affairs

TO: Lin Lin, Childhood/Early Childhood

FROM: Mark J. Prus, Provost W

RE: Discretionary Salary Increase (DSI) Recommendation
Date: October 6, 2011

| have received the DSI recommendation put forth by Dean John Cottone. Based upon the material
submitted in your original DSI request, and on not having received an appeal from you, my
recommendation to the President will be Recommended, the same as that given to you by your
Dean. You should expect a letter from the President notifying you of his final decision.

The DSl process is a very difficult one, made even more so with limited funds. Your professional
contributions and work for the College are highly appreciated. We are continually seeking other
ways to recognize and reward faculty for their outstanding work. Any input that you can provide
would be greatly appreciated.

cc: Andrea LaChance, Interim Dean
Cynthia Benton, Interim Department Chair
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